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The electoral college allow states to maintain their vote share while
discouraging the poor from voting.
It also focuses campaigning for the most important election in our
country on a handful of swing states.
The policies developed during the campaign serve only swing states. The
National Popular vote scheme
is a completely constitutional way to reverse these inequities.
Needless to say, Oregon deserves to help choose our president.
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